
Hello Everyone!

Our Trex Recycling Program is going great so far! We have collected 234 pounds since October

2nd! If we collect 1000 pounds of plastic by October 2025, Trex will send us a new bench for our

school!

Attached is a reminder of plastics that are collectible and those that are not. Please continue to

send in your plastic!

Thank you for your support so far! WE GOT THIS!!!

Have a fantastic weekend. I'm grateful for all of you and your wonderful children.

Audra Wood

STEAM Teacher

Cambridge Park Elementary School
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